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Aloha Leah,

Would like  to submit testimony for Commission meeting scheduled for tomorrow, December 1, 2020.

Mahalo for your patience!!

Mr. William Aila, Chairperson
Hawaiian Homes Commission
Submitted via email

RE: Public Testimony on agendized item

Aloha Mr, Chair and members of the Hawaiian Homes Commission. My name is Blossom Feiteira, Beneficiary
Advocate from the island of Maui submitting testimony on your Executive Session Discussion item no. 1 regarding
ROE no. 294 to Kings Landing.

Kings Landing has had a long standing history with the Department.  Over the course of its history, members of the
“village” at Kings Landing has sat before Commissions requesting assistance in addressing issues, challenges and
situations in Kings Landing that the department has never responded to.

Over the course of the last three or four months, Kings Landing has appeared on the Executive Session agenda,
which signals to me that there are issues coming to the forefront that the department must now pay attention to.

Conversations with members of the Keaukaha community re-affirms my belief that something is wrong in Kings
Landing. Allegations of assault, a home burning and the presence of department staff at Kings Landing presents a
concern that long standing rumors regarding illegal activities may have some validity.

Whole I am not privy to your upcoming discussion, I would hope that the result of your session can bring some
clarity to the rumors and address concerns that surround Kings Landing.

I look forward to a public discourse on this matter and its potential solutions/resolutions that can be applied in other
homestead areas suffering from the same issues and challenges.

Mahalo for your time,

Blossom Feiteira
Beneficiary Advocate

Sent from my iPhone
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